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From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:41 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 2:53 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-07-02 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0018 
 
-- Name -- 
Erick Gow 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am AGAINST this raise in rates. 
Firstly, we were notified Friday evening (June 28) of Canada Day weekend to have our say by Jul 2. Surely Alectra 
knew in plenty of time to notify its customers but chose a holiday weekend when as few people as possible would be 
at home to write in. 
Secondly, they already get enough money from ambiguous claims as it is. On this latest bill, only 43.2% of my 
electricity portion is for actual electricity consumption. The remaining 56.8% is for Delivery and Regulatory charges. 
And I have my air conditioner running. If I didn't, they'd get an even bigger percentage. 
I have no interest in giving them more. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




